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3rd July 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
During the first half term at school, we will be having a visit from ‘In the Wild’, to support our topic about the 
jungle. They will be bringing in a variety of reptiles and small animals which the children will get to meet and 
handle. This will take place on Friday 4th October 2019. There is a small charge of £4.60 per child.  
 
There is no obligation upon you to contribute and your child will not be treated differently whether you contribute or not.  
However, we must point out that if insufficient voluntary contributions are made then the visit may have to be cancelled.  
If you are experiencing any financial hardship at this time and are unable to make a voluntary contribution, please do 
come and discuss the matter, in confidence, with the Headteacher. 

 
If your child has an allergy or any concerns about the animals, please do not hesitate to speak to a member 
of staff. 
 
Please consent and pay on Parent Pay, no later than Friday 27th September 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss S Dickinson & Miss R Palframan 
Reception Class Teachers 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Reception Class Trip Consent Form 
 
 
I agree to my child _____________________ Class ____________ taking part in the into the wild experience 
on Friday 4th October 2019. 
 

󠇠  My child has an allergy to ________________________________ 

󠇠 I have paid by Parent Pay and enclose the permission slip.    
 
 
Signed_________________________________________________ 
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